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Timely news, when you need it most 

If left unattended, it’s possible that it might not be there 
when you get back. Please keep a close eye on your 
electronics, textbooks, wallets, and other valuables when 
working in the library. This is a public space, and you are 
responsible for keeping your possessions safe! 

When using a library desktop, don’t forget to RESTART the 
computer before you leave. If you don’t log off, others will have 
access to your Netfiles AND your print credits. Epic fail! 

Michael F. Suarez, S.J. will speak on "Old Books,     
Digital Books, and the Future of Libraries" at this year's 
Peple Lecture, scheduled for Sunday February 26, 
2012 at 2 PM at the Jepson Alumni Center.  

Now it is easier than ever to set up a research appointment with 
a subject librarian! On any subject or course research guide, 
look for the “schedule appointment” button below the librarian’s 
picture. Simply click the button to select an open time slot from 
that librarian’s calendar. 


